
  

Have a happy holiday and we look forward to 

seeing you in September.  

 

As well as filling your “All about Me“ bag , why not 

make a scrapbook or diary of the places you visit 

or activities you take part in?  

We would love to see it in September and it will 

help you to keep building on the skills you’ve 

learnt this year  
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Welcome to  

Willow Class  
 

It has been great to spend time together. We are 

looking forward to a wonderful year together. 

 

There will be so many new things to learn and exciting 

activities.  

Everyone is looking forward to helping you build your 

‘Learning Powers’! 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

      Class Teachers       Mrs Moreton and Mrs Baker 
 

 

 

         Mrs Kyte 
 

                                            Mrs Green        Mrs Grainger 

 
 

Our ‘super team’ are all here to help you each day.      

 

We will be learning in the 

classroom and outside next 

year with plenty of 

opportunities to explore the 

nature trail and Year 1 

garden which will give you the 

chance to search for all our class 

trees starting with Willow – who is 

going to be the first to find one? 
 

Visit the website in the holiday to find activities in 

the Learning Zone and reflect upon all the 

fantastic events and activities that have taken 

place this year. You might even find yourself in a 

photo!  

The Class Noticeboards will have more information 

about things to remember in your 

new class. 


